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  TOWN OF NAPLES BOARD MEETING 
April 12, 2021 

CALL TO ORDER: 
The Town of Naples Board Meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Town Chairman Dennis Olson presiding over the 
meeting at Naples Town Hall, S283 County Road BB, Mondovi, WI 54755. 
 
ROLL CALL: 
Board members present: Town Chairman, Dennis Olson, First Supervisor, Paul Accola, Town Treasurer, Andy Goss, and 
Town Clerk, Jackie Dregney. Also present were Jeff Olson, Pamela Hanson, and Bryan Wulff. 
 
PUBLIC COMMENTS: 
No Public Comments. 
 
APPROVE MINUTES: 
Motion by Accola and seconded by Cole to approve the minutes from March 8, 2021. Motion carried.  
 
JEFF OLSON 2021 MOWING CONTRACT: 
Motion by Cole and seconded by Accola to approve Jeff Olson for mowing at the Town Hall for 2021 with a contract for 
$1,700. Olson requested a $200 increase to cover rising costs. Motion carried.  
 
BASEMENT WALL: 
Monarch is offering $15,000-$20,000 for putting towards repairing the basement wall. Board would like to see closer to 
$25,000. Suggested to get more bids for the repairs. Motion by Cole and seconded by Accola to give Olson permission to 
contact the Town’s Lawyer to pursue not less than $25,000 for damages. Motion carried. 
 
UPDATE/ACTION ON INTERNET SURVEY: 
Ntec informed Olson that their company does not have enough pipe to cover Naples Township. Bug Tussle will be at 
next month’s meeting with information on their service in the Naples area with a proposed June availability. TCC will put 
their service information together and Olson will share when he receives it. No action.  
 
WESTERN DAIRYLAND BUILDING SIGN: 
Head start will be changing their sign on the building. No permit required. No action. 
 
ROAD CONSTRUCTION: 
Olson listed street signs that are missing including; Alleman, Tanner, and Cole. Signs were stolen or damaged and will 
need replacement. Milling Segerstrom and Cole Roads was suggested with pavement in 2022. Possible chip seal on 
Swiggum from Wulff to Talle, Whitworth, Golf, and Deer Run in 2021. Highway Commissioner, Bob Platteter will be 
available for a ride along with any questions on roadwork. Alleman Road Bridge low estimate was $614,369.00 and 
ranged to $1 million. Awards are being done with possible start date as early as May 2021. No action.  
 
PAYMENT OF BILLS: 
All bills were presented and paid.  
 
SET NEXT MEETING DATE: 
The next meeting for the Town of Naples Board will be held May 12, 2021 at 6:00 p.m.  
 

ADJOURNMENT: At 7:00 p.m. meeting was adjourned.    Jackie Dregney, Clerk 


